PENSHURST
PRIMARY SCHOOL

Email to parents

Subject: Year 6 Residential
Dear Parent/Carer

The deposit payment for the Year 6 residential is now due. If you wish for your child to attend the residential visit, please pay the
deposit no later than Friday 17 November, as this is when final numbers need to be submitted.

If you are struggling with the payment but still want your child to attend, please contact the school.
Kind regards

Mrs M Preston
Head of School



